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Prestige Hotel Kamloops COMING SOON! 

We're excited to announce that Prestige Hotels and Resorts will 

soon have a hotel in the city of Kamloops! 

We have purchased the hotel formerly known as the Comfort Inn and Suites, 

and extensive renovations will be taking place throughout the summer to all 

areas of the hotel. We look forward to re-opening the hotel in the fall of 2021! 

As a family-owned company with 16 other properties in 12 communities 

across B.C., President of Prestige Hotels & Resorts Terry Schneider says he’s 

proud to now consider the Kamloops Hotel one of its own. "We are very 

pleased to have acquired this new property and we look forward to having it 

join the Prestige family" he says, adding that Kamloops has been a destination 

that the company set their sights on many years ago, and it’s gratifying to see 

that dream become a reality.  

We are currently welcoming inquiries for wholesale clients wishing to book a 

stay for the late fall of 2021. Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any 

questions or for further information! We look forward to serving your guests 

in this new community.  

For wholesale inquiries, please contact: 

Danielle Lister 

Director of Tour Sales & Manager of Online Content  
Prestige Hotels & Resorts 
Corporate Office, Suite 102 – 1635 Abbott Street, Kelowna BC V1Y 1A9                
250.860.5858 ext 100   DLister@PrestigeHotels.ca   

 

For updates, check back on our website: 

https://www.prestigehotelsandresorts.com/locations/kamloops/  
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